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Christmas ïïïateh 
Program

The UNB Amateur Radio Club wishes to congratulate 
those students and staff who have completed their basic 
license in December.

A second test is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, 
January 14th. The location will be announced at die next 
meeting on Monday January 11th at 12:30p.m. in the 
Electrical Museum (HD-36).
New members and chocolate lovers are invited to attend.

73 deVEl UNB

The Christmas Match Committee would like to thank the following 
groups for their participation in UNB s first Christmas Match Pro­
gram. A total of 17 mature students with families (with a total of 31 
children) had their Christmas sponsored by students at UNB.

The Committee would like to thank the following organizations for 
wonderful support and generosity.
UNB Student Wimmin’s Collective
UNB Law Society
Chemistry Society
The Brunswickan
CHSR Radio
UNB Student Union
The students in the Enterprise course in Technology Education
Forestry Society
UNB Orientation Committee
College Hill Social Club
Aitken Residence
Jones Residence
Neville Residence
Tibits Residence
Lady Dunn Residence
Bridges Residence

An extra special thanks goes to the members of the Christmas Match 
Committee: Eugene Tan, Lisa Levine, Dawn Marie MacKenzie, Leslie 
Demerchant, Ian Mitchell, Sandy Ross and Denis St. Laurent.
Valerie Kilfoil, on behalf of the Christmas Match Society

Winter Bash!!
Organized by Board of International Student and 

Malaysian Students Society.
Date: 9th January, 1993 
Day: Saturday 
Time: 9:00p.m.
Place: SUB cafeteria

Everybody is welcome. Wet and dry. Free Samosa and Free 
entrance

UNB/STU Badminton Club
Practice start this Friday night in the west gym of the 

Lady Beaverbrook Gymnasium. Play starts at 7:00p.m. 
Everybody interested is encouraged to come out.

Overseas Chinese Student’s Association
On January 23,1993 (Saturday), we will hold the annual 

Chinese New Year Banquet at the SUB Cafeteria. Ticket 
price will be $9 for nonmembers (beforejanuary 19,1993), 
$3 for children (age 12 or under), and $10 after the 
discount period (i.e. between Jan 20 And 23).

Please inform your members about this event. For ticket 
sale and any inquiry, please call the following persons: 

Benny Chang (president) 455 - 0084 
Kendy Wong (secretary) 452 - 2974 
Cecily Lee (treasurer) 444 - 7778
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UNB/STU 
xy Gaming Club

<o° (Don't)

PANIC! Will be holding a general meeting on 
Wednesday, January 13th at 7:00p.m. 
in Room 203 of the SUB.
First on the agenda will be the electin 
of new officers

Yearbook Deadline for
Grad Photos is
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Loonie Movies
w/mwm wmummClubs and Societies Deadline is 

January 22nd!!!!
Yes, this means you!

Submissions after this date may not be 
considered for publication—when the 

pages go, they're gone.

If we don't call you, you had better call us.
We are understaffed and getting in touch with everyone has 
been difficult...and it hasn't happened. If your club wants to 

be in the book, we have to talk to each other immediately. 
Call the Yearbook Editor, James Rowan at 453-4959 ASAP.

Single White Female 
Under Seige 
Alien 3 
Candyman
Honey, 1 Blew Up The Kid
Last of The Mohigans
Little Man Tate (one show only 9:30)
Sister Act
A River Runs Through It 
(TBA)
Ferngully
Dracula

Jan 13 
Jan 20 
Jan 27
Feb 3
Feb 10 
Feb 17 
Feb 24 
Mar 10 
Mar 17 
Mar 24 
Mar 31 
April 7We need help!
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